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Dear MR BELLAS

Thank you again for providing your time and insights to MaryI:Iand myself in our recent
discussion. We greatly appreciate your assistance.

Key points from our conversation will be used in informing the ATO planning and decision making
in respect of tax planning risks and the other areas of tax administration and practice that our
discussion covered.

In the meantime if you have concerns about market activity in aggressive tax planning involving
self-managed superannuation funds please contact Mary | | or Nathan

Yours sincerely,

Stuart Forsyth

Assistant Commissioner
SMSF Segment
Superannuation Business Line
Australian Taxation Office



